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1. The group re-visited the wording for section 8.20.7. 
a. Demetrius presented wording on the LZ lab practice at the previous 

meeting that required the rotation of the chain prior to measurement.  
Other labs have their own practice of seating the chain.  We agreed to 
word the procedure to allow labs to use their own practice.  Jason to re-
write the section for review before publishing.  

2. The figure for intercooler tubing A9.13 needs the addition of a thermocouple.  
Jason to ask Ron to update the drawing. 

3. Rich Grundza has requested a section in the procedure describing load 
measurement.  The LSPI procedure will be reviewed and possibly copied.   

4. All Labs running tests with no issues. 
5. The availability of the Frozen boost intercoolers is still a concern.  Several options 

were discussed. 
a. Jason has contacted Frozen Boost supplier but they have not been 

responsive.  The manufacture of the intercooler is in China – Shauman 
Intercoolers.  WE agreed to make an effort to contact the manufacturer 
directly. 

b. CSX Racing and Silicone Intake offer intercoolers.  We may need to 
change supplier. 

c. A suitable intercooler needs to meet the pressure drop specified in the 
procedure.  Not all labs are using the same units now. 

d. This issue will be an ongoing concern but will not hold up the procedure 
review and publication.   

6. Jason and I met with Terry Bates earlier that morning.  Terry requested all edits 
and rewording to be completed before he begins the final copy of the procedure.  
Terry is on holiday and will be available on the 19th for discussion and 
presentation from us of the final document. 

7. The next task for meeting will be in two weeks on September 12th.   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


